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DESCRIPTION
Data science is a multidisciplinary discipline that uses scientific
approaches, data mining techniques, machine-learning
algorithms and big data to extract knowledge and insights from a
variety of structural and unstructured data. Large quantities of
valuable data on patient demographics, treatment plans,
outcomes of medical examinations, insurance etc. are produced
by the healthcare sector. Data scientists are interested in the data
gathered by internet of things devices. The vast amounts of
fragmented, structured and unstructured data generated by
healthcare systems can be processed, managed, analyzed and
assimilated with the help of data science. To obtain true
findings, this data needs to be managed and analyzed effectively.
It discusses about the data preparation, data mining, data
cleaning, and data analysis procedures used in healthcare
applications. The article offers insight into the current state and
future potential of big data analytics in healthcare, highlights the
benefits, explores the frameworks and methods employed,
outlines the difficulties currently encountered, and suggests
workable solutions. Big data analytics and data science can help
with strategic decision-making for the healthcare system by
offering useful insights. It aids in creating a complete picture of
patients, customers, and professionals. Making decisions based
on data opens up new opportunities to improve healthcare
quality.

Newer data-related applications have emerged as a result of the
convergence of healthcare and technology in the digital era.
There is a huge opportunity to analyze and study the vast
amounts of clinical data generated by the health care industry,
including patient Electronic Health Records (EHR),
prescriptions, clinical reports, information about the purchase of
medications, data related to medical insurance, investigations
and laboratory reports. Machine-learning algorithms can be used
to properly aggregate and evaluate the massive amount of data.
Better decision-making can lead to higher-quality patient care by
analyzing the specifics and discovering trends in the data.
Understanding the patterns can help to improve the quality of
medical care, life expectancy, early disease detection and

identification of necessary treatments at an affordable price. It is
possible to create a Health Information Exchange (HIE) which
will assist in gathering clinical data from multiple distinct
sources and combining it into a single patient's health record
that all healthcare professionals will be able to access safely. In
order to use big data effectively, which can increase revenue and
profits and create better healthcare networks, firms involved in
the healthcare industry must make every effort to acquire the
necessary tools and infrastructure. In the next ten years, data
mining techniques could lead to a transition away from
traditional medical databases and toward a knowledge and
evidence rich healthcare environment. Poor management
frequently led to care and made patients' situations worse.
Modern politics is significantly better thanks to data science in
health. For instance doctors can track patient health data such as
brain activity, stress level, heart rate and blood sugar level and
more thanks to intelligent wearable technology. These gadgets
can be linked to various hospital diagnostic tools that gather real-
time patient data and display it to clinicians through mobile
apps. Data science in health has made modern politics much
better. Because of sophisticated wearable technology doctors may
monitor patient health information like brain activity, stress
level, heart rate, blood sugar level and more. These devices can
be connected to a number of hospital diagnostic devices that
collect real-time patient data and show it to clinicians through
mobile apps.

With the advent of social media and smartphone apps that can
monitor individual health metrics using sensors and analyzers,
big data's importance in healthcare and medical sciences has
increased. The purpose of data mining is to enhance the
previously stored user information to deliver greater care and
treatment. The benefits and methods of using big data in
healthcare systems are discussed. It draws attention to the vast
amounts of data produced by these systems, as well as to their
characteristics, potential security issues, data processing and how
analytics help getting important insight into these data sets. Data
science can introduce real-time predictive analytics that can be
utilized to gain understanding of various disease processes and
provide patient-centered care. Researchers' skills in the fields of
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science, epidemiological research, customized medicine etc. will
be improved as a result. However, in order to be generalized,
predictive accuracy depends heavily on effective data integration
from various sources. By combining biomedical and health data,

contemporary health organizations can change medical therapy
and individualized medicine. Big data can be handled, evaluated
and interpreted successfully by data science by opening up new
avenues for comprehensive medical treatment.
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